UNM School of Law
Faculty Meeting
July 27, 1971
12:00 noon
Convened in Conference Room

MINUTES

Present: Dean Hart; Assistant Dean Geer; Professors Barnett, Desiderio, Ellis, MacPherson, Muir, Walker and Weihofen.

The meeting was presided over by Dean Hart.

1. It was moved, seconded and passed that the Clinical Law Program remain at three hours, Legal Profession be reduced to two hours, and Conflicts be changed to second semester.

The meeting was adjourned sine die.

Respectfully submitted,

Hunter L. Geer Assistant Dean

HLG:kgn